
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 15 By Councillor Thornley for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 8 February 2024 

   

Question (1) When he expects design work on the agreed pedestrian 

crossing on Clermiston Road to conclude? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) When he expects installation work to begin? 

Answer (2)  

   

   

 
 


